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New Mayor elected for Camden Council 

 
 
 
Camden Councillors Peter Sidgreaves and Theresa Fedeli were elected as Mayor and 
Deputy Mayor respectively for 2018-2020 at last night’s Council meeting. 
 
Mayor of Camden, Cr Sidgreaves said he was honoured to be elected and represent the 
community as Mayor of Camden.   
 
“I am looking forward to working with my fellow Councillors and Council staff to provide the 
services, infrastructure and facilities that improve and support the wellbeing of our 
residents,” Cr Sidgreaves said. 
 
“This is a remarkable time for our community as we experience the fastest rate of growth 
of any LGA in Australia, and I will maintain the momentum of this Council to achieve the 
services and projects that we are committed to delivering,” he said. 
 
“I would like to thank our previous Mayor, Cr Lara Symkowiak for her fantastic work and 
acknowledge her great leadership over the past six years.” 
  
Cr Sidgreaves has been on Council since 2012, holding the position of Deputy Mayor on 
two occasions. 
 
Deputy Mayor, Cr Fedeli has served on Council since 2012 and this is her second term as 
Deputy Mayor. 
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